English homework
 Monday 27th  November 
Hi Year 6,
Thanks for your hard work last week.  This week I would like you to do some work to help you with the spellings you are doing this week.  This will help you to learn your spellings for our test on Friday.
Also, can you revise word class by completing the activity on the sheet.  We have done so much work on inverted commas that this should be straightforward.  Please ensure you have your homework in school for Thursday 30th November,
Thanks    Mrs Heston   

 
